
New St Andrew’s Parish Church, Coatbridge 
 Sunday 14th October 2018 

 

 

Welcome to New St Andrew’s Church 
 
 

Today as we return to our theme Christian Community we consider how we are all commissioned to go 
out and tell the Good News 
 
Reading 
Luke 10:1-20 – Jesus sends out the 72 
Reader: Christine McCrone 
 
Hymns 
  35  O send thy light forth and thy truth 
360  Jesus Christ is waiting 
681  Send out the gospel, let it sound 
595  O Breath of Life, come sweeping through us 
248  For my sake and the gospel’s go 
 

Intimations 
 
Pastoral Care - please let the Minister know if anyone is sick at home or in hospital, or in need 
of a visit or prayer, by talking to her after worship, in the hall, by phoning (01236 437271) and 
by using the Pastoral Care cards which can now be found at the door. 
 
Tea/Coffee will be available in the Hall after worship.  Please come over and enjoy fellowship.  
 
Bible Study will be held on Tuesday at 2.30pm in the Memorial Chapel.  All welcome. 
 
Guild meets on Wednesday 17th October at 7.30pm in the Memorial Chapel.  Rev Becky Haldane will 
give a talk on our project “The Sailors Society” 
 
Kirk Session - there will be a short meeting to discuss some necessary business on Sunday 21st 
October at 10.45am 
 
Fundraising Committee are holding our ever popular Quiz on Saturday 27th October at 7pm.  Put 
together your team of four, or just come along and enjoy an evening of fun and laughter.  
 
Advance Notice of our Christmas Fayre to be held on Saturday 24th November from 1-3pm.  Put it 
in your diary and buy your ticket when they are available.  
 
Men’s Club are hoping to arrange a trip to a Pantomime on Saturday 5th January 2019.  If you would 
like to join us, please speak to Jim McGuire as soon as possible.  Cost will be available as soon as 
arrangements have been made.  Tel: 435354 

  



New St Andrew’s Parish Church, Coatbridge 

 Sunday 7th October 2018 

Welcome to New St Andrew’s Church 
 

Youth Dedication Service 2018 
 

Reading 
1 John 4:7-21 – God’s love and ours 
 
Hymns 
I am the Church, you are the Church 
God’s love is the best love 
He’s got the whole world 
It’s me, it’s me Oh Lord 
Brother Sister let me serve you 
 

Intimations 
 
Tea/Coffee are available in the Hall after worship.  Please come over and join in the 
fellowship. 

Pastoral Care - please let the Minister know if anyone is sick at home or in hospital, or 
in need of a visit or prayer, by talking to her after worship in the hall, by phoning 
(01236 437271) and by using the Pastoral Care cards which can now be found at the 
front door. 

Bible Study will be held in the Memorial Chapel each Tuesday at 2.30pm.  All welcome 

The total for Mary’s Meals from the retiring offering and the harvest stall was £462 – 
thanks to all who donated, bought and helped with the stall 
 
Congregational Board meets on Monday 8th October at 7.30pm in the Memorial Chapel. A 
good attendance would be appreciated. 
 
Thursday Club will begin on Thursday 11th October in the Hall at 2.00pm when we will be 
entertained by the Cadzow Singers. 
 
Kirk Session - There will be a short meeting to discuss some necessary business on Sunday 
21st October at 10.45am 
 
A flyer giving information as to “What’s On” during October is available on leaving church 
today. 
 
A New baby and toddler class has started in the small hall on Wednesdays from 12.30 to 
2.30.  All welcome .  Lisa Elliot 

  



New St Andrew’s Parish Church, Coatbridge 

 Sunday 30th September 2018 

 

Welcome to New St Andrew’s Church 

 

Today we celebrate Harvest 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings 
Isaiah 55:1-5 Invitation to the thirsty 
Mark 6:30-44 Jesus feeds the 5000 
Reader: Jim Murray 
 
Hymns 
233   Come, you thankful people, come 
229   We plough the fields and scatter 
124    Praise to the Lord 
505   All that I am 
153   Great is thy faithfulness 
 

Intimations 
 
Pastoral Care - please let the Minister know if anyone is sick at home or in hospital, or in need 
of a visit or prayer, by talking to her after worship, in the hall, by phoning (01236 437271) and 
by using the Pastoral Care cards which can now be found at the door. 
 
Tea/Coffee will be available in the Hall after worship.  Please come over and enjoy fellowship.  
 
Harvest – Today there will be a retiring offering for Mary's Meals. Along with this we have a sale 
of produce in the hall, the proceeds of which will also go to the same charity  
 
Bible Study will resume on Tuesday 2nd October at 2.30pm in the Memorial Chapel.  All welcome. 
 
Guild begins its new session on Wednesday 3rd October at 7.30pm in the Memorial Chapel.  Rev Fiona 
Nicolson will give a talk on our theme for the year “Seeking the Way”. 
 
Congregational Board meets on Monday 8th October at 7.30pm in the Memorial Chapel 
 
A reminder that we are collecting shower gel for Home Comforts during September and face cloths 
during October. 



New St Andrew’s Parish Church, Coatbridge 
 Sunday 23rd September 2018 

 

Welcome to New St Andrew’s Church 
 

Readings: 
James 3:13–18 and 4:1-3, 7-8 
Mark 9 : 30-37 
Reader: John Mackenzie 
 

Hymns:      
         1     How blest are those who do not stray 

              374     From heaven you came, helpless babe 
              644     O Jesus, I have promised 
              567     Focus my eyes on you, O Lord 
              694     Brother, sister, let me serve you  

 
Intimations 

 

Today we welcome Lynette Jardine who will lead us in worship as Fiona is on annual leave. 
 

Tea/Coffee will be available in the Hall after worship.  Please come over and enjoy fellowship.  
 

Annual Leave - Fiona will be off until 28th September. Any pastoral emergencies please contact our 
Session Clerk Dorothy in the first instance (Tel 707443)  

 

The Christian Aid appeal for Kerala realised the sum of £417 – thanks to all who contributed. 
 

As part of our Harvest celebrations on Sunday 30th September the Sunday School will be collecting 
items for the Coatbridge Food Bank. Any donations from the congregation would be very welcome and 
can be handed in to the hall. Thanking you in advance. 
 

Harvest – will be celebrated on Sunday 30th September. We will be having a retiring offering and a 
harvest stall (for produce you have grown or made) to raise funds for Mary’s Meals 
 

Bible Study will resume on Tuesday 2nd October at 2.30pm in the Memorial Chapel.  All welcome. 
 

Duty rota up to the end of the year for Elders and Board members is available at the front door. 
 

Coatbridge Foodbank – many thanks to all those who have contributed foodstuffs over the past few 
years.  We will no longer be a collection point for this as there are now trolleys in the main food 
stores and we commend you to place your goods there from now on.  Again, many thanks for your 
support. 
 

A reminder that we are collecting shower gel for Home Comforts during September and face cloths 
during October. 
 

A Coffee Afternoon on behalf of McMillan Cancer Support is being held in Middle Church on 
Saturday 29th September, 2pm – 4pm and support would be greatly appreciated. 

 

  



New St Andrew’s Parish Church, Coatbridge 

 Sunday 16th September 2018 

 

Welcome to New St Andrew’s Church 
 

Today is Stewardship Sunday when we think about how we can and should give to the Lord 
 
Readings 
1 Chronicles 29:10-20 David’s prayer 
Matthew 6:19-24 – God and Money 
Acts 2:42-47 – The fellowship of believers 
Reader: Joan Hamilton 
 
Hymns 
184   Sing to the Lord a joyful song 
522  The Church is wherever God’s people are praising 
468  Son of God, eternal Saviour 
498  Angel voices ever singing 
622  We sing a Love that sets all people free 
 
                          

Intimations 
 

Pastoral Care - please let the Minister know if anyone is sick at home or in hospital, or in need 
of a visit or prayer, by talking to her after worship, in the hall, by phoning (01236 437271) and 
by using the Pastoral Care cards which can now be found at the door. 
 

Tea/Coffee will be available in the Hall after worship.  Please come over and enjoy fellowship.  
 
Annual Leave – Fiona will be on leave from 18th- 28th September. For pastoral emergencies please 
contact the Session Clerk Dorothy in the first instance (Tel No 707443) 
 
Harvest – will be celebrated on Sunday 30th September. We will be having a retiring offering and a 
harvest stall (for produce you have grown or made) to raise funds for Mary’s Meals 
 

Bible Study will resume on Tuesday 2nd October at 2.30pm in the Memorial Chapel.  All welcome. 
 
Duty Rota up to the end of the year for Elders and Board Members is available at the front door. 
 
Coatbridge Foodbank – many thanks to all those who have contributed foodstuffs over the past few 
years.  We will no longer be a collection point for this as there are now trolleys in the main food 
stores and we commend you to place your goods there from now on.  Again, many thanks for your 
support. 
 
Home Comforts are, however, requesting items for a new additional Toiletries Pack – please take a 
leaflet with details as you leave church today. 

 


